
Now is the time to act. The Senate Banking Committee is considering bi-partisan 

legislation by Chairman Johnson and Ranking Member Crapo that would replace 

the failed mortgage firms Fannie Mae and Freddie Mac with a more durable system 

to provide access to affordable, safe and responsible mortgage finance. Some want 

you to believe that progress is not possible. We strongly disagree. It’s time to stop 

kicking the can down the road on mortgage finance reform. It’s time to support 

bi-partisan efforts to help everyday American homebuyers and renters.

SUPPORT HOUSING FINANCE REFORM

DON’T LET THEM KEEP 
KICKING THE CAN
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